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Exclusion Policy 2024-25 
 

Appendix 1 of the school’s Behaviour Policy states that in the most serious 

cases of unacceptable behaviour, fixed term or permanent exclusion could be 

sanctioned. 

 

Only the Headteacher has the power to exclude. For either form of exclusion, 

the school’s governing body would be fully involved. 

 

Should exclusion be necessary, the school’s policy is to follow the guidance of 

the Department for Education publication ‘Suspension and Permanent Exclusion 

from maintained schools, academies and pupil referral units in England, including 

pupil movement – August 2024 and Local Authority advice provided by 

Nottinghamshire County Council who will be informed of all exclusions. 

 

Suspension and permanent exclusion guidance  

Guidance for maintained schools, academies, and pupil referral units in England 

August 2024 

 

To be reviewed: July 2026 

 

Headteacher – Andy Callaghan-Wetton August 2024 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/66be0d92c32366481ca4918a/Suspensions_and_permanent_exclusions_guidance.pdf

